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IMTC 3G-324M Activity Group (AG) would like to provide update on the clarification of the topic “maximum size of CCSRL-SDUs” following on the previous liaison statement Q1-C11 during the Geneva meeting in November 2004.

After the review of the issue by our activity group, we intend to accept the correction to be made to the recommendation as “the maximum number of CCSRL-SDU segments that a CCSRL receiver can accept shall be 256”.

We believe that making the correction earlier would minimise the implementation confusion in the future.

However, we have approximately divided intention of the following possibilities:

1. the correction should be made immediately;

2. the correction should be made after wider scope of validation test is conducted.
By the time this liaison statement was prepared, no comprehensive test results were available to our activity group.

Conclusion

The ratio of our intention is as follows:

Possibility 1: 50%
Possibility 2: 50%

In view of the equally divided view from our activity group, we would maintain our recommendation as in our previous liaison statement Q1-C11 for allowing more time for further investigation and evaluation.  However, we would target to limit the time of decision by the next ITU-T SG16 meeting in July 2005.
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